
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

4

 
During the pre-bid meeting for the upcoming excavator bid.  Commissioner Purvis and 
Commissioner Lane discussed not taking bids for a new excavator. Commissioners Purvis and 
Lane discussed having the excavator repaired and continuing using it.  The projected costs of 
repairs were $3500 for the drive from Hoboken Salvage and $$2894 from Yancey’s for labor.  
 
(It was decided in the meeting of November 6 Work Session to begin the bid process  on a new 
excavator, move the 2011 excavator to the landfill and house the new excavator at the road 
department; bids were to include trading in the 2006 excavator that is currently at the landfill.) 
 
 
MOTIONS:  
 
Chairman will need a motion to move forward with repairing the 2006 excavator as suggested. 
 
Since the work session minutes from November 6 indicate that the board would move forward 
with requesting bids for a new excavator, the chairman will need a motion to NOT accept bids for 
a new excavator at this time. 
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
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Faye Hughes, County Administrator 11/29/2017 
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